



Dr Kevin Gatt Chairman - SEA Focal Point OPM, Castille Place, Valletta

22 August 2013

Dear Dr Gatt,

Revision of National Energy Policy - Strategic Environmental Assessment

I refer to the letter of 27 June 2013 from Din I-Art Helwa to the SEA focal point, copied to the Permanent Secretary of the Ministry for Energy and the Conservation of Water, on the above subject.

We regret to note that to date Din l-Art Helwa has not received a reply to the concerns raised in the letter.

Yours sincerely,

George Camilleri

Secretary General - Din I-Art Helwa

cc. Dr Mario Rodgers, Permanent Secretary, Ministry for Energy and the Conservation of Water